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Recently the Supreme Court was requested to express its views as to where 
responsibility rests for the prosecution of defendants charged with violating the terms of 
probation - on the prosecutor's office or on the probation department. 

The Supreme Court considered this matter at its conference on July 1, 1966 and 
concluded that such matters are the responsibility of the County Prosecutor and should 
be prosecuted by his or her office and not by a member of the probation staff. 
 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 

 
No change has been made to the original text. 

 


